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Nebraska Association of Resources Districts Foundation 5K Run 
Cancelled due to Pending Winter Storm 

 
(Norfolk, NE) The Nebraska Association of Resources Districts Foundation’s annual 5K Run, 1 
Mile Walk and Kids Dash set for Saturday, April 14, 2018 on the Cowboy Trail in Norfolk has 
been cancelled due to the expected snow storm.  
 
The Nebraska Association of Resources Districts (NARD) and the Lower Elkhorn NRD urge 
residents to take all necessary precautions to stay safe during the expected storm event.   
 
In lieu of the event, the NARD Foundation will donate to the Norfolk Rescue Mission. 
 

### 
  
The Nebraska Association of Resources Districts Foundation mission is to provide natural resources awareness, 
education and leadership opportunities for Nebraskans through partnerships with other organizations, 
foundations and the private sector. The NARD Foundation provides the conduit for funding those opportunities 
that have state-wide audiences and participants.  The Foundation provides funding every year to several state-
wide events and organizations involved in educating Nebraska’s youth about conserving Nebraska’s natural 
resources. 
 
More information about the NARD Foundation can be found at: https://www.nrdnet.org/about/nard-foundation 
 

### 

The Nebraska Association of Resources Districts (NARD), the trade association for Nebraska's 23 natural resources 
districts, works with individual NRDs to protect lives, protect property, and protect the future of Nebraska’s natural 
resources. These districts are unique to Nebraska. NRD’s are local government entities with broad responsibilities 
to protect our natural resources. Major Nebraska river basins form the boundaries of the 23 NRDs, enabling 
districts to respond best to local conservation and resource management needs. To learn more about Nebraska’s 
NRDs visit www.nrdnet.org. Or you can head to the Natural Resources Districts’ Facebook page at 
www.facebook.com or follow NARD’s Twitter page at www.twitter.com @nebnrd. NARD is located at 601 S. 12th 
St. Suite 201, Lincoln, Nebraska  68508.  Email NARD at nard@nrdnet.org or call NARD at (402) 471-7670. 
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